WILEY PARK PUBLIC SCHOOL Wiley Park Public School
Denman Avenue

Wiley Park NSW 2195

PH: 9750 0144

Date: 26/11/2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

On Tuesday 17 December 2024, Wiley Park Public School will be having their final Acknowledgement Day
for the year. This is a day where the students who have demonstrated positive behaviours throughout the
term and are on Bronze level or above, are recognised and acknowledged. This is part of our discipline and
welfare system.

On this day students are invited to wear casual clothing suitable for games and sporting activities. Students
must wear appropriate clothing (no singlets or pyjama style clothing) and wear closed in shoes.

The students will be taking part in Stage level discos throughout the day. Every student in the school will
receive a sausage in a roll to acknowledge their hard work throughout the term. Students who have
displayed poor behaviour throughout the term will not be participating in Acknowledgement Day and must
come dressed in their full school uniform.

If your child would like to receive a sausage in a roll, please complete the slip below and return it to
the canteen by 9am Wednesday 4 December 2024.

Mr Forman
Deputy Principal

..................................................................................................

FULL NAME. ... CLASS. e v s s
ALLERGIES. ...

[l Beef or [0 Chicken

O Tomato sauce
Or
n BBQ sauce
Or

L] No sauce



